
 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
Greetings of the day! 

We have scheduled the Pre-Board – II result PTM on Saturday, 10th February 2024.  

Timings:- 8:30am to 10:00am only. 

VENUE:- PLAYROOM 

We will also be issuing the Admit Cards, of Grade X- Board Exams to the Parents. (from the Admin Block) 

Students to accompany their parents in Regular Winter Uniform.  
 

Note:-  

1. As a defined school policy we do not allow mobile phones beyond the Reception Area. You are 
requested to leave your mobiles at the reception or in your personal vehicle while attending the 
PTM.  

 

Regards, 
 
 
 
Ms. Archana Pal Singh 
Principal 
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